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MEMORANDUM

TO: Agency Heads and Chief Financial Officers
FROM: Brenda Hart
DATE: July 13, 2015

RE: Analyst Assignments

On July 1, 2015 the Executive Budget Office became a part of the Department of Administration in 
accordance with Act 121 of 2014 (The SC Restructuring Act of 2014). Our Office is committed to 
providing you the services we have in the past.

As we begin the new fiscal year some analyst assignments have changed. For your information a list of 
our analysts, with their new email addresses and direct phone numbers is attached. Our previous email 
addresses will continue to work for a period of time to ensure you are able to contact us.

I look forward to working with you. If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me 
directly at 803-734-2149 or on my cell at 803-730-6192.
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